
Howard, Robert T (GT&D 

5/17/2010 12:33:14 PM
'Richard W. Clark (rwc@cpuc.ca.gov)' (rwc@cpuc.ca.gov)
Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3); 
Hayes, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WDH2); 
Janis, Megan Smith
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MS  J771216851)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E Employee Code of Conduct

Richard,

When we met last month to share with you the various programs PG&E has in place to encourage its 
employees to raise concerns they may have, we let you know that the Employee Code of Conduct was 
being updated and would soon be rolled out to the workforce. The new code is now available for 
employees and can be accessed through our website at 
http://www.pqecorp.com/aboutus/corp qov/coce.shtml.

Regards,

Bob
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